
From: Henny Sol  
Sent: 14 August 2023 09:56 
To: 
Subject: Notification of tree works 
 
Hi, 
 
There is a shrub in the garden of the house we are buying that has 
become a tree under the 75mm criteria. We are not sure what the 
species is but would like to remove it altogether as it is blocking sunlight 
and damaging a brick wall. The address is 34 Cantelowes Road, London 
NW1 9XT. Many thanks.  
Best, 
Henny Sol 
 


